Our Ref: Your Ref:

Date:

GO'N/DL

Telephone: Email: Head Teacher:

0141 577 2000

SchoolMail@st-ninians.e-renfrew.sch.uk Gerry O'Neil

03 February 2023



St Ninian's High School Rouken Glen Road Giffnock East Renfrewshire G46 6UX

St Ninian's High School - S2 Football Team Fundraiser

Dear Sir/Madam.

I am reaching out on behalf of the St Ninian's High School S2 Football team, who have qualified (winning the Scottish Schools Cup) to represent Scotland at the British Cup held in Ireland.

As a school, we are trying to fund raise, so that 17 S2 pupils can attend the tournament free of charge. To raise the funds needed to help them get on the road to Ireland, we are organising a Race Night. In the past, our team fundraisers have been well attended, and we anticipate an even bigger crowd this time.

During our fundraiser, we plan to hold a raffle. I am writing to ask if you could donate any raffle prizes. We know it would be a big hit with our attendees—most are locals and as a thanks for your kind donation, we will feature your logo on our promotional posters, and our emcee will mention your company during the Race Night.

If you can offer any donations at all please email SchoolMail@st-ninians.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Thank you for your support!

Giuseppe Capuano Principal Teacher of Physical Education & Health and Wellbeing